
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 10 March 2022 09:58:52

Dear Members of the Planning A303 Stonehenge Scheme

As a member of the public I am surprised at the present determination to destroy a monument that has stood
7,000 years and has been a source of scientific interest and acclaim for many generations.  One small patch of
England left in peace to satisfy the curiosity of tourists without the fear of traffic and noise to disturb is hardly
much to ask today when familiar scenes are fast disappearing as climate change and pollution take hold.

Please build your highways, tunnels, overhead tramlines etc. somewhere else.

Yours sincerely
Valerie Nordberg

Sent from my iPad




